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Class School 

Attendance 

Lates 

Owls 92.2% 5 

Hedgehogs 96% 5 

Rabbits 98.4% 2 

1A 94.9% 1 

1B 97.3% 3 

2A 87.8% 4 

2B 96.7%  4 

3A 95.7% 6 

3B 91.1% 3 

4A 88.8%  7 

4B 95.2% 5 

5A 98.5% 2 

5B 93.5% 12 

6A 93.4%  9 

6B 89.4%  10 
) Lateness has a massive impact on children’s learning. Not only on 

the children that are late, but also on the children in the classes 

being disrupted. Please ensure your child arrives at school on time 

each day. 

97% and above 
Excellent 

95% to 96% 
Attendance is slipping and will be closely monitored 

95% or below 
Poor (high numbers of children are persistently absent) 

 

 

Announcements 

 

My child at school 

There are still 11 children’s accounts, 

which have not yet been activated. Can 

you please set this up ASAP. 

 

Upcoming events 

- Thursday 20th October – Halloween 

Disco (Tickets are on sale until 

Wednesday 19th) 

- Friday 21st October – Flu 

Immunisation 

- Friday 21st October – Wear Red for 

show racism the red card 

- Tuesday 1st November – Individual 

and Sibling Photographs 

- Wednesday 2nd November – Friday 

4th November – Year 6 Robin Wood 

- Monday 23rd January – Class 

Photographs 

 

High school and primary 

school application 

deadline 

Please ensure your High School 

Application is completed before Monday 

31st October. If you need help, please 

contact the office. 

How to apply 

Follow your local council’s application process to: 

 apply for a primary school place 

 apply for a secondary school place 

You must still apply for a place, even if the school is linked 
to your child’s current nursery, infant or primary school. 

 

 

It would be great to see 

children create some 

artwork just like him! If 

you do, please bring it 

into school or share on 

Teams so that we can 

see your beautiful 

creations. 

 

https://www.gov.uk/apply-for-primary-school-place
https://www.gov.uk/apply-for-secondary-school-place


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Star of the week 

Owls Cole 

Hedgehogs Imogen for becoming more resilient 

when doing the challenges and being 

the first to get all 5 this week. 

Rabbits Bobby for always doing the right thing, 

helping others and amazing counting. 

1A Sophia 

1B Philip for being a helpful member of the 

class. 

2A Shanwa for independence and 

resilience in all areas of learning. 

2B River for always doing the right thing, in 

the right place, at the right time and 

sparkling like a star. 

3A Gabriel for consistent positive attitude 

to learning, enthusiasm and for 

preserving independently while writing 

his adventure story draft. 

3B Ride for her excellent story draft and 

being a good role model.  

4A Myla for resilience in maths and effort 

when practicing for her class assembly. 

4B Esme for positive attitude towards 

learning and trying hard. 

5A Darcey for reflecting thoughtfully on her 

work, always doing her best and being 

a great role model in class. 

5B Harvey for being resilient and focused 

in his writing. 

6A Kyle for always displaying our 3P’s and 

being an amazing role model for our 

school. 

6B Daisy-Mae for fantastic editing and 

improving in her writing. 

The Hive Alfie for resilience in writing – for trying 

very hard with his presentation in 

English. 

 

Class assemblies 

Class assemblies begin at 9am. We hope you 

can make them. 

3B (Miss Farrington) – Friday 21st October 

2A (Miss Lewis) – Friday 4th November 

1B (Mrs Simpson) – Friday 11th November 

4B (Mrs Pearson) – Friday 18th November 

5B (Mrs Williams-Moore) – Friday 25th 

November 

3A (Miss McDougall) – Friday 2nd December 

6B (Miss Evans) – Friday 9th December 

Wear red 

On Friday 21st October, it is ‘Show Racism the 

Red Card’ day. The children can come to 

school wearing anything that is red. A 

voluntary contribution can be made on line 

Show Racism The Red Card - JustGiving but 

the day is more about the children and 

community showing solidarity against racism 

and in protection of our British Values of 

Respect and Tolerance. 

Harvest 

The children on the School SMART council have discussed 

about a harvest celebration and collection for a local food 

bank. There will be a harvest celebration in school on 

Wednesday 19th October where the children will sing 

traditional harvest songs and learn about the Christian and 

historical beliefs about Harvest. As part of this, we are 

collecting food for the Droylsden and District Foodbank, 

which will be delivered to them around half term. 

The food for the bank is collected locally and is for local 

families. We use the foodbank frequently to ensure that any 

families at MRPA who are in need have a place where they 

can ask for help with food. 

 

Food donation ideas 

Over the next 2 weeks, we are asking for 

donations to be made to school ready for the 

Harvest Festival. 

· Tinned fish (tuna etc…) 

· Tinned meat (corned beef/ham/spam 

etc…) 

· Sponge puddings (not Christmas pudding) 

· Cans/ cartons of custard 

· Tinned fruit 

· Long life juice 

· Rice pudding 

· Toilet roll 

 


